
   

Christ the King 

 Reception Autumn 1 Newsletter 

      Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

 

Dear Parents, 

What a fantastic beginning for all our new Reception children. All the children have      
settled well and seem to be enjoying their first few weeks in school.  We have had a great 
time getting to know each other.     

We begin this year by learning ‘All About Me’ and ask if you could please upload a photo of 
your child as a baby on Tapestry by Monday 27th September.  All the different topics we 
are learning throughout the year is on our Curriculum Overview on the school website. Our 
year will also include additional topics initiated by the children, which could change our 
overview accordingly.  

We look forward to working with you all this year. 

The Reception team. 

Key Dates       

 

Monday 20th September Children begin        
full-time (8.45am-3.10pm). 

Tuesday 5th October Phonics and Reading 
Workshop 
Tuesday 12th October Spanish Day 
Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st October 
Parents Meetings 
Friday 22nd October Half–Term Holiday 
Monday 1st November—Staff Training Day 

Reminders 

Fruit Snack 

Welly boots and       
puddlesuits/waterproofs need to be in 
school. 

Fit-Friday will begin when the children are 
full-time. 

Phonics and Reading Workshop 
We would like to invite you all to our Phonics and Reading Workshop on  Tuesday 

5th October. We will begin at 9am and you will have an opportunity to find out 
about how your child will be learning phonics, the    

early stages of reading and how you can support your 

child at home. More details to follow on Tapestry. 

September 2021 Reception Intake 

If you know a child who will be starting 

school in September 2022.  

Please encourage their parents to contact 

the school and find out about 
our open evening on  
Wednesday 13th October. 

Allergies 

Please remember to provide food 

for your child in school which DO 
NOT contain these ingredients: 

nuts, lentils, sesame, chickpeas, peas, 
dairy, egg, fish, soya as we have children 
with severe allergies in school. Thank you. 


